
Follow-Up for Adolescent Health Survey 

Responses 

Dear [Participant's Name], 

Thank you for participating in our recent Adolescent Health Survey. Your responses are crucial 

in helping us understand the health needs of young people in our community. 

We noticed that you didn't complete all sections of the survey. We kindly ask if you could take a 

few minutes to complete any remaining parts. Your feedback is incredibly valuable to us and will 

contribute to making a positive impact. 

If you have any questions or need assistance while completing the survey, please do not hesitate 

to reach out to us at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you once again for your time and support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Organization Name]  

[Contact Information] 


